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  August 11, 2016 
 
 VIA E-FILING 
 
 
Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
RE:   Docket No. 150269-WS; Application for limited proceeding water rate increase in Marion, Pasco, 

and Seminole Counties, by Utilities, Inc. of Florida. 
 Our File No. 30057.224 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
  
 This letter is to advise the Commission that Utilities, Inc. of Florida (“UIF”) hereby withdraws it 
request for a revenue  increase in Pasco County as a result of its lost irrigation revenues, which has been 
referred to a the Pasco County Phase I revenue request. UIF does request that the Commission proceed 
expeditiously with its requested Phase II revenue increase request since the Pasco County Board of County 
Commissioners has approved the Interconnection Agreement with UIF. 

 
Should you or Staff have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to give me a 

call. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
       /s/ Martin S. Friedman 
 

MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN 
For the Firm 

 
 
 
MSF/ 
 
 
cc:   John Hoy (via email) 
 Patrick Flynn (via email) 
 Danijela Janjic, Esquire (via email) 
 Erik Sayler, Esquire (via email) 
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